
 

 
 

Negotiation News 
Fresno Unified Update on Negotiations – May 19, 2023 

 
Yesterday, Thursday, May 18th, Fresno Unified provided a full response to Fresno Teachers 

Association’s (FTA’s) original 26-page interests document and all addendums.  

Today, Friday, May 19th, Fresno Unified submitted a written notification to FTA that we are 

moving to traditional, position-based bargaining, effective today. By moving to traditional 

bargaining Fresno Unified will be able to meet the requests of FTA to provide a full proposal. We 

are committed to providing our first full initial proposal to FTA and the public by June 1st, 2023.  

With a return to traditional bargaining, Fresno Unified will also be able to communicate using 

Negotiation News once again.  

We look forward to providing a strong, mutually beneficial first full initial proposal by June 1st, 

2023, and will communicate that through Negotiation News.  


